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001113 Advertisement for Bids       
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

HVAC System Upgrades 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the President and Board of Trustees of Lisle Library District, DuPage 

County, Illinois, that sealed bids will be received for the following improvement: HVAC System 

Upgrades. The Project Specifications will be available on our website, https://www.lislelibrary.org 

beginning August 13th, 2024, until bid opening day. 

An electronic set bid Documents will be provided to interested bidders, beginning on August 13th, 2024, 

upon email request to Edgardo Nunez at enunez@ccsdifference.com. 

Questions shall be directed to: enunez@ccsdifference.com. The deadline for questions is 5:00 p.m., 

August 28th, 2024. 

Said bids will be received up to 1:00 p.m. local time, September 4th, 2024, at the library’s front desk, 777 

Front St, Lisle IL, and will be publicly opened and read at 1:05pm on the same day and location.  

Indicate on the face of the sealed envelope: “SEALED BID FOR: HVAC System Upgrades”.  Unsigned 

or late bids will not be considered.  The proposer assumes the risk of any delay in handling or delivery of 

the mail. Lisle Library District reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids when there are sound 

documented reasons to do so and to waive informalities and minor irregularities in bids received.   

No bid shall be withdrawn after the opening of the proposals without the consent of the President and 

Board of Trustees of Lisle Library District for a period of Sixty (60) days after the scheduled time of 

closing bids. 

 

 

https://www.lislelibrary.org/

